
 

HOME CONSTRUCTION 

COMPLETION 

SCHEDULE: 

Late February:  Lots 65, 66 

Early March:  Lots 67, 68, 94 

Mid-March:  Lots 93, 92, 91 

Late March:  Lots 90, 89, 87, 86 

Early April:  Lots 85, 73, 72 

Mid- April:  Lots 95, 96, 97, 98 

Late April:  Lots 113, 112, 110 

Early May:  Lots 109, 99, 101, 102 

Mid- May:  Lots 103, 107, 114, 116 

Late May:  Lots 117, 118, 1 

Early June:  Lots 2, 3, 4, 5 

Mid- June:  Lots 6, 88, 74 

Late June:  Lots 111, 100, 108 

UPDATE FROM THE FIELD 

Aloha. 

 

We hope you and your family had a wonderful Thanksgiving.  

Construction is moving ahead quickly.  Here is a photo taken 

on November 30th of the first Laiopua homes being framed. 

 

 

 

Laiopua Village 5 is really happening, and the homes are 

starting to take shape! 

  

To the left is a schedule of when your homes will be 

completed.  Homebuyer walks, document signing, and 



closings will take place during the 2-3 weeks after these 

construction completion dates.   

  

Please note that this is Armstrong’s construction schedule, 

and that your actual move-in dates may be affected by things 

beyond Armstrong’s control, such as weather, government 

approvals, and utility issues (HELCO).  We are doing our best 

to anticipate such outside issues, and we will keep you 

posted if any of these outside factors affect the above 

schedule.   

  

As we move into the holiday season, please follow the 

“Financial Dos and Don’ts” and stay ready to close on your 

new home!  If you missed the November meeting, if you want 

to review the “Financial Dos and Don’ts,” or if you just need a 

pep talk to get you safely through the holidays, please call 

Nadine Kometani (contact information below).     

  

Also, please keep your eyes open for further project 

updates.   

 

 HAPPY HOLIDAYS FROM THE 

ARMSTRONG TEAM!  

 

If you have additional questions about the meeting, please 

contact Nadine Kometani at 

nadine.kometani@hawaiiantel.net or call 808-591-8166 

(office) OR 877-229-5260 (toll free) 

 

INFORMATION ABOUT LA'I 'OPUA is 

always available at www.armstrongbuilders.com. We hope 

you enjoy this e-newsletter as a way to stay up-to-date on the 

latest with La'i 'Opua. 

 

 
 


